
The Small Amount and Short Term Insurance (SASTI) 
Association regards solitary deaths as a societal 
problem, and continues to work with the government 
to reduce this issue. Solitary deaths occur mostly in 
single-person households living in rented premises. 
Since SASTI companies provide insurance focused on 
the rental housing market, they are supporting efforts 
to reduce solitary death cases which would improve 
their loss record.

The government has published data, including 
forecast values, that point to an increase in single-
person households and an increase in socially isolated 
people.

In addition, the SASTI Association announced the 
current state of insurance for isolated death, which is 
unique in coverage compared to other countries.
We would like to convey this data and would appreciate 
it if you could reference this for your underwriting.


